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Project Update – Plains Road Sewer Line Reconstruction 

Date: 12/13/2024 

Work for the week of 12/16/2024 

Starting Monday work will be happening down by the Dollar General to tie in the new line into the 

existing sewer system.  While down in that area, we will begin hooking up some services.  This work is 

being planned due to a shortage of help on Monday.  Expect Plains Road to have one lane open through 

the job site. 

Tuesday we will close Plains Road again right through Friday.  This is necessary for us to run the sewer 

pipe all the way across the road.  Once the project crosses the road, we will open up traffic at night to 

two-way traffic and during the day there will be flaggers closing down one lane. 

This week will be focused on running main line sewer pipe, new structures and testing everything as we 

progress. 

Work for the week of 12/23/2024 

Work for next week will be the continuation of main line sewer pipe installation.  This work will be 

happening on the opposite side of the road to the Town Offices.  Work will continue for Monday and 

part of Tuesday, then expect no work on Christmas.  The next two days we will be back to working on 

pipe installation and sewer manhole installations. As always, weather will play a factor into our daily 

work.   

Continue to be aware of construction equipment and dump trucks making sudden stops, transporting 

materials and stopping traffic intermittently.  Pipe, concrete structures and materials will be transported 

from our staging area to the site as needed with a loader, so please stay alert. 

Another update will be provided next week and will detail further updates or any changes to this 

schedule 

 

Thank-you, 

 


